Northern Hope Center

June 2021 Newsletter

A Safe Place to Be

northernhopecenter.org

NAMI Peer Support Meetings

The National Alliance of Mental Illness is now hosting their Peer Support meetings at the center again! Meetings will be every 2nd and 4th Monday of the month, from 6:00-7:30 PM. The first meeting will occur July 12. Anyone is welcome to drop by and be apart of the support group.



Northern Hope has upgraded the garden table into a planter box. Now members can grow fresh vegetables such as lettuce, onion, basil, kale, dill, broccolini. Potted plants from last month have been growing tremendously and have started to bloom flowers!



Northern Hope Center



Northernhopecenter



Northern.hope.center





Want to donate to NHC?

You can donate to NHC via PayPal or check.

Questions? Contact info listed to the right.

(907) 456-4610

909 Cushman Street Ste. 103

nhcsupport@northernhopecenter.org